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MAGIC Annual Banquet  

 
The Mishicot Area Growth and Improvement Committee’s 31st Annual Banquet was held at Fox Hills Resort 

on April 3, 2016.  Members of the community—volunteers, organizations, and businesses—were recognized for 

their 2015 contributions to the village. Thank you to everyone who attended our banquet and congratulations to 

all of our winners! 

 

 

The following awards were presented:  

 GENIE: An Outstanding Volunteer – Awarded to Dawn Finnel 

 RED CARPET: An organization providing outstanding service to our village – Awarded to Kettle Range 

Snowmobile Club 

 ABRACADABRA: A business providing outstanding leadership and service to our community – Awarded 

to Andercraft Woods 
 COMMUNITY RECOGNITION: Terry Nehring 

 SPECIAL LIFETIME: An individual who has volunteered and served the community over a number of years – 

Awarded to Dr. John Nilles 
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2016 Events Sponsored by M.A.G.I.C. 

 

May 20& 21                                                              Village Wide Rummage Sale  

May 30
th

                                                                   Memorial Day Program 

June – August: Wed Evenings                                  Outdoor Summer Concerts 

June-October: Wed 8am-12pm                                Farmer’s Market 

June 18
th

                                                                   Hannaville Bus Trip and Pow-Wow 

July 21
st
 7:30 pm open                                             Movie in the Park – Inside Out- shown at Dusk 

August 4-7                                                                Riverfest 

October 15
th

                                                             Pumpkinfest 

December 3
rd

                                                           Christmas in the Village 

 

 

Village Hall Hours 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday: 9am to Noon; 1-5pm 

Tuesday and Thursday: 9am to Noon; Closed in afternoon 

 

 

Mishicot Area Ambulance Service  

Please consider becoming an EMT for our ambulance service. Call Theresa at 920-629-2252 or email 

mishicotambulance@charter.net. Training is provided. Being a part of this team is greatly appreciated by the 

community. Please consider joining the others who provide this valuable service to our community. 

 
 

New Facebook Page 
The Village of Mishicot is now on Facebook! Stay up to date with all of the happenings going on in Mishicot by 

liking this new page! 
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Winterfest 
 

The Mishicot Area Growth and Improvement Committee would like to thank everyone who attended the 2
nd

 

Annual Mishicot Winterfest. Our small town all chipped in where necessary and worked together to make this 

event a success. Mother Nature wasn’t on our side, but we still had fun. Be sure to like Mishicot Winterfest on 

Facebook for more information on the happenings for the 3
nd

 Annual Winterfest! 

 

  
Congratulations to the following contest and raffle winners: 

 

MBA Winners: 

Jacques Frost Scavenger Hunt:  Bonnie Burdick and Sue Bruhn 

Fox Hills package: Greg Steeber 

 50/50 winner: Chris Conan         Wing Party from Crow Bar:  Benfield Family 
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Mishicot Business News  

 

 Main Street Auto is offering a Spring/Summer Special:  Summer is finally on its way! Now’s the time to 

make sure your Air Conditioning works!  We are certified for all of your A/C needs. Whether you need 

an Oil Change, Brakes, Exhaust, Tires, Alignment, Suspension, or anything else, we are here for you! 

Call 920-654-2200 or stop in for an appointment today! 

Bring in this newsletter and you will receive 1 free gallon of washer fluid just to show our appreciation 

for you! 

 

 Zion United Methodist Church will be holding Vacation Bible School July 5, 6, 7, & 8.  The program 

will run from 1-3:30.  A light snack will be provided.  Free and open to any denomination.  Please 

contact Marilyn Rohr to register 920-755-2216  

 

 St. Peter’s Lutheran Tiny Treasures Preschool is registering students for the 2016-2017 school year. 

They offer flexible scheduling for two, three, four or five mornings a week. They are state licensed 3K 

and 4K preschool. Morning sessions are 8-11:30am. Aftercare is available for students enrolled in the 

morning sessions. Students must be 3-year olds or 4-year olds by September 1, 2016 to be eligible. Call 

755-4555 ext 5 to speak to Mrs. Lynn Jungen, Director and Teacher, with questions or to request an 

information packet.  

 
Y’All Come to 

Vacation Bible School! 
 

Come on down to the Circle J Ranch— Vacation Bible School with a ranch theme. The five-day program runs 

from Sunday, June 19, through Thursday, June 23, 6:00-7:30 p.m.  Classes are available for children ages 3 

through Grade 6, and for teens/adults.   Sessions include Bible study to learn of Jesus’ power to guide us 

through life to heaven, theme-related songs and hymns, snacks, and crafts.  In order to help us plan VBS, please 

register your family either by returning a registration form (available in the church narthex) or calling the 

church office (920-755-4555) by May 31.   

 

 

  

 DFC Computers will have some great specials for Rummage Sale days only.  Stop on down and check 

them out. 

 

 Butterfly Effect, located at 308 E. Main Street offers a variety of massage techniques for everyone.  

Give Julie a call or email at 920-676-8402 or julbaril24@icloud.com, and she will help you out.  
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Mishicot Son Enshrined into the Lakeshore All Sports Hall of Fame 
 

Congratulations to Peter Holmes.  Pete was enshrined into the Lakeshore All Sports 

Hall of Fame at the 40
th

 Annual Enshrinement Banquet held at the Holiday Inn, 

Manitowoc, on Wednesday, April 27.  Pete has lived in Mishicot his entire life, 

graduating from Mishicot High School in 1968.  He lettered in basketball and 

football three years and lettered twice in track, but his biggest sport 

accomplishments were in basketball.  When Pete was in high school, the three-point 

shot was not yet part of the game.  In spite of that fact, Pete scored nearly 30 points 

in a game in 1968 and set the school record for single-game scoring with 49 points.   

He held the career scoring record at Mishicot from 1968 to 2004 with 1,277 points.  

Pete continued to be very active in sports after high school and throughout his adult 

life.  We congratulate Pete and thank him for making Mishicot proud.   

 

 

 

 

 

Mishicot Lion’s Club News 
 

The Mishicot Lion’s Club continues to make important contributions to the Mishicot area.  Here is just a 

snapshot of their latest accomplishments:   

 The Mishicot Lion’s Club once again conducted vision screening for the Mishicot School District.  A 

new process was used called spot vision screening, which incorporates the use of a camera.  The 

camera improves the ability to find vision problems and speeds up the screening process.  The 

screening was done by Fred Gebhart.  Fred is the 2
nd

 Vice District Governor for Lion’s District 27-B1 

and is from the Stockbridge Lion’s Club.  Mr. Gebhart was assisted by school nurse, Terri Shebesta.   

 Mishicot Lion’s Club awards two scholarships to Mishicot High School seniors.  The 2015 scholarship 

winners were Kaitlyn Schetter and Maria Endries. 

 The Mishicot Lion’s also sponsors a Badger Boy and Badger Girl.  These individuals present their 

experiences learning about government and networking with other young leaders in the state.  The 2016 

representatives are Zach Fencl and Emily Mowrer.   

 The Mishicot Lions have also performed many tasks that both beautify and improve life in Mishicot.   

Among them are caring for the flower bed at the intersection of Washington Street and E. Main Street, 

including the maintenance and setup of the nativity scene; posting new historical signs around the 

village with funds from both MAGIC and the Mishicot Lion’s; construction and maintenance of six 

Little Libraries around the village; and coordinating the Christmas Toy Drive.   

 This is also an important year for the Mishicot Lion’s as they celebrate their 70
th

 anniversary.  The 

anniversary was marked by a dinner at Fox Hills on Sunday, April 24.  Vernon Pautz, Master of 

Ceremonies for the celebratory dinner, also gave a presentation on the many accomplishments made by 

the Mishicot Lions during their 70-year history.  We congratulate the Mishicot Lion’s on their 

anniversary.  We thank you for the many important contributions you have made to our area.   
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Village News 

 

Are you registered to vote? 
 
With the April 5 election behind us and summer fast approaching, it is easy to think that the fall elections are far 

off into the future.  However, the Fall Primary is Tuesday, August 9, not all that far away and will be here 

before you know it.  If you are not currently registered to vote, you can avoid many Election Day registration 

headaches by registering in the clerk’s office ahead of time.  Come on down to the village office.  Gail and I are 

here and ready to assist you.  You may register if you will be 18 years of age before the next election and will 

have lived at your current residence at least 28 days before the next election.  Bring with you proof of residency.  

The most common types of proof of residency used are a Wisconsin Driver’s License, Wisconsin- issued 

government ID, a utility bill, or a bank statement with your current address on it.  If you need to register and do 

not have any of these items available to you with your current information, please contact my office for 

assistance BEFORE the election, particularly if you are a student or you are an apartment resident who may not 

readily have what you need to register.  The clerk can often assist you with proof of residency, provided 

advance notice is given.   

 

Have you received a voter registration form in the mail? 
 

I have also begun to receive calls from residents asking about voter registration forms which have come to them 

in the mail.  They appear to have come from my office because they contain the return address of the village 

hall and may even include my name.  Often these forms are partially filled out and contain incorrect 

information.  They may be sent to someone who is already correctly registered; and, unfortunately, they are 

occasionally mailed to someone who is deceased.  These mailings come from voter participation groups who do 

not always have accurate information and are reaching out to voters in a busy election year.  If you have any 

questions or concerns about these forms, please do not hesitate to call my office.  If you decide to use a 

registration form like this and wish to return it to my office by mail, please be sure to include a copy of your 

proof of residence.  If I receive a registration form in the mail or in our drop box without the required proof of 

residence, under state law I will have no choice but to return the form to you with a letter requesting proper 

proof of residence.   

 

If you have any questions regarding voter registration, please contact my office at  

920-755-2525.   

 

Connie Tesarik, Village Clerk 

 

Mishicot School News 
 

       High School Important Dates: 

 

 Grad Date: Sunday              June 5 @ 2:00PM 

 

 Registration/Picture Day     Thursday, August 11 @ 11:00 AM- 6:00 PM 

 

 Physical Date                       Wednesday, June 22 @ 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM  
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Middle School Important Dates: 

 

 8th Grade Promotion            June 6th @ 6pm in the performing arts gym 

 MS School Picture Day       August 11th @ 11am-6pm 

 MS Back to School Night    Aug 24th @ 5:30pm 

 

      Elementary School Important Date: 

 

      2016-2017           OHS Back to School Night - Aug 25  
 

 
 

Free Epi-Pen Training At Main Street Coffee Haus & Bistro   

 

On July 1, 2015 Governor Scott Walker signed into law that businesses may now have Epi-Pens in their 

establishment.  Restaurants, day cares, sports clubs, campgrounds, gas stations and more have the choice to be 

prepared in the event of an emergency.  The law states that an employee/representative of that business needs to 

have training on how to recognize signs and symptoms of a severe allergic reaction known as anaphylaxis, on 

the storage of the Epi-Pen, and what to do after it is administered.  

 

This training will be offered FREE of charge at Main Street Coffee Haus & Bistro at 447 E. Main Street 

Mishicot on Thursday, May 12
th

 at 6PM.  The instructor of the class will be David Murack, Assistant Chief of 

the Two Rivers Fire Dept.  

 

Sign up is required by calling 920-973-5558 to ensure adequate materials.  The deadline for sign up is Monday 

May 9
th

 at 4PM. 

 

This training is FREE and open to the public and is strongly encouraged to help increase the safety of our 

community.   

 

It was just 19 months ago that a beloved member of our community died of a bee sting.  Dillon Mueller’s family 

is working tirelessly to get the word out that businesses can now have an Epi-Pen. 

 

T- Shirts will be sold for $10 with proceeds going directly back to the businesses to help with the purchase of 

Epi-Pens.  Donations will be accepted. 

 

Prescriptions for Epi-Pens will be available for organizations and businesses upon completion of the course. 
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Historic Mishicot Homes 

Historic Mishicot Homes 7th  installment (Contributed by Jim Sustman) 

314 Jackson St. The Nicholas H. and Coretta Scheuer House  

 

This large, stately house was built in 1906 by Matt Zima for Nicholas H. and 

Coretta Thompson Scheuer, at a cost of $6,000.  It follows the design of a 

number of other large Victorian Style Homes in the village.  Members of the 

Scheuer family continued to live in the house until around 1990, when Johanna 

Pelishek purchased the house and turned it into a Bread and Breakfast.  Around 

1995, Attorney Robert Paul and his wife, Annette, purchased the house and 

continue to live there today.  In addition to the house, a large barn, located 

where the former grocery store still stands next to the Village Hall, was also 

built by Mr. Zima.  The barn was primarily used to house cattle that were later slaughtered for Scheuer’s Meat 

Market. 

 

In his earlier years, Nic Scheuer was the business manager of Mishicot Brewing Company.  Later, he opened a 

meat market on Main Street that continued in business for three generations of the Scheuer family.  In 1922, a 

new building was constructed at 432 E. Main Street, to house the meat market.  This new building was also 

built by Matt Zima.  After Nic Scheuer’s death in 1951, his son, Earl, operated the Meat Market and lived in the 

upper level of the building.  Later Earl’s son, Robert, took over the market and continued in business there until 

1984.  The River’s Edge Gallery, owned and operated by Chris Baugniet, occupies that building today.  

 

 This is the
 
7th installment in a series on Mishicot Homes written by Jim Sustman. Viewers are invited to visit 

our Historical Museum and Research Center for more information on the history of Mishicot and surrounding 

areas. 

 

  

 

Mishicot Historical Museum & Research Center 
The week of May 16-May 20

th
 will be special for our historical museum as it opens for the new year with many 

new additions, new exhibits, and new lighting. In celebration of National Local History Week, the museum will 

be open Monday, Wednesday, and Friday May 16, 18, and 20
th

 from 2pm-6pm.  In addition, there will be 

roundtable presentations on each of those days.  Monday’s presentation at 2:30pm will feature the Daniel Smith 

Family.   Wednesday’s presentation at 2:30pm will feature the story of Jacque Vieau, our first neighbor.  The 

Museum will open on Memorial Day Weekend May 28
th

 and 29
th

 from 1pm-4pm and on May 30
th

 from 11am-

4pm. 

 

 

POW WOW Bus trip Sign up Continues 

The Museum bus trip to the Land of Chief Mishicot continues to have great appeal as registration continues at 

our village hall. This year’s trip will be special as it is the 100
th

 anniversary of the Chief’s death, and a special 

wreath will be placed on this grave as part of the event.  The trip is Saturday, June 18
th

; cost is $40, with a $20 

deposit due at registration.  A complete itinerary is available at the village hall.  For more information call Jim 

Sustman at 755-3317.   
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WANTED* NEEDED* WOULD LIKE…..Can you help?  Now is the time to start thinking about what you 

can find, borrow, or build as float entries for our three yearly parades, to be held on Memorial Day, Riverfest  

Aug 7
th

, and Pumpkinfest October 15
th

. Old time cars, tractors, steam engines, wagons, ostriches, kangaroos, 

business floats, clowns and/or other unusual things.  Check you barns, garages, warehouse, flea markets, attics, 

and your neighbor’s outhouse.  Maybe Uncle Hubert’s trophy elephant or Cousin Herkimer’s 

robot…..whatever!!! We’re looking for unusual things to make our parades even better and more fun….but, of 

course, keep it legal.  See what you, your business, organization, friends, fellow workers and neighbors can 

come up with. 

 

Contact Jim Sustman at 755-3317 for more information.    

 

 

 

Riverfest 2016 

HEY! Just 99 days until the 19th annual MISHICOT RIVERFEST! Thursday through Sunday, August 4-5-6-7 

at Mishicot Village Park! Annex, Oil Can Harry, Out A Time, The Del Rays, N.E.W. Championship Pulls on 

Friday AND Saturday, Christman Amusements Carnival rides and Games, Fireworks each night, Mighty East 

Twin Duck Races, The Great Bike Giveaway, and a Chainsaw carving artist! 

For a full schedule of events go to our “Mishicot Riverfest” page on Facebook or to our website at 

www.mishicotriverfest.com 

Riverfest 2016 – We Got Fun! 

 

 

 

 

Great Bike Giveaway - Riverfest 
 

The Great Bike Giveaway will be held on August 7
th

 at 3pm during Riverfest. The goal of the event is to 

provide new bikes to area youth to promote physical fitness and family involvement. Children ages 3-12 can 

register one time with parental guidance, at NO CHARGE, between 12:30-2:30pm in the Village Park. All 

participants must be present to win.  If you would like more information on how to donate a bike, or about the 

event, please contact Kim Christoffel at 920-242-1812 or at mishicotbikes@gmail.com. Thank you in advance 

for your support of the Mishicot Ultimate Bike Giveaway! 
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Interested in Volunteering?  
 

Are you interested in volunteering for any of the MAGIC Committees? We have many different committees and 

ways for you to volunteer. Please contact the MAGIC office at 755-3411 or magic@mishicot.org and we can 

discuss the different ways for you to get involved! There is something for everyone! 

 

Memorial Day Information 
 

Memorial Day is right around the corner. Mishicot has plenty going on as you celebrate this holiday.  

 Starting at 8am Kempen-Staudinger-Terens Post#7753 will be conducting a military salute to deceased 

veterans at the rural cemeteries on Monday morning (Memorial Day), beginning at Holy Cross Church 

Cemetery. 

 12:00pm Community Parade on Main Street 

 12:30pm Program in cemetery by VFW Kempen-Staudinger-Terens Post #7753  

 11am – 3:30pm Lunch at Vets Club. Lunch is provided by VFW Auxiliary. Entertainment will be 

provided by “Mishicot Melody Makers.” 

 1-3pm – Open house at the Mishicot Historical Museum and Research Center 

 

 

Summer Concert Series- Mishicot School Grounds-660 Washington Street  

 Rain location Elementary School-510 Woodlawn 

 

 June 15
th

 –August 10
th

 concerts start @ 6:30pm 

 August 17
th

-Sept. 7
th

 concerts start @ 6pm 

 

June 15
th
- Mishicot High School Alumni Band 

June 22
nd

- Luxemburg- Casco Community Band 

June 29- Mishicot Melody Makers 

July 6
th

 - Two Rivers Community Band 

July 13
th

 - Sugarbush Boys 

July 20
th

 - Sheboygan Pops Concert Band 

July 27
th

 -Tony Rocker- Tribute to Elvis 

August 3
rd

- Romy Gosz- All-Star Reunion Band 

August 10
th
- Golden Grass- Tribute to Grass Roots 

August 17
th
-Newtonburg Brass Band 

August 24
th
 The Del Rays 

August 31
st
- Out-A-Time 

September 7
th

-The Dorf Kapelle 
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OUR  MISSION 
To support the historical, preservation, growth, and development of the Mishicot Area. 

 

 

NEWSLETTER  CONTRIBUTIONS 
This newsletter is printed three times a year by MAGIC.  Your contributions are welcomed.  If you have any 

information, photos, ideas, or articles to share please contact the MAGIC office: 

920-755-3411 

magic@mishicot.org 

 

As a non-profit organization, we are unable to accept business ads. 

 

 

We would accomplish many more things if we did not think of them as impossible 
~Vince Lombardi~ 

Non-Profit Organization 
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